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Please don't sell off any Crown land. Our environment is being destroyed and proposals such as 

reviewing all TSR's and reserves and transforming the Crown Lands Division into a Public Trading 

Enterprise will continue this tragic process. 

Why? Because the dollar is more important than the future of environment, our wellbeing, and our 

children. 

So short-sighted, and if this goes through you will always be part of the legacy that helped destroy 

this beautiful state. 

 

Yours sincerely 

P Jackson 


